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Family Movie Night 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT 
DEC 14th  

 
This is a family & community event; students cannot be dropped off. 



Food Drive 

 

Our annual holiday food drive is back. As in previous 

years, we are asking for any nonperishable food items to 

be brought into school by next Friday December 15th, 

2017. Each class has a box where the food can be 

dropped. This food will go to help our local community 

during this holiday season. 

 

Thanks for your generosity Richmond Rose. 

 

Thank you to our Kindergarten Team for organizing the 

food drive this year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



SCHOOL COUNCIL UPDATE 

 
Thank you to our school council for meeting this week.  At this 

meeting we discussed where our donation drive funds would be 
spent.   

 
We are excited to report that we were able to take advantage of the 

YRDSB cost sharing program, and purchase over 50 new Dell 
Chromebooks that will be placed in classrooms this year.   

 
Thank you to our community again for raising funds to support this 

program. 
 

Congratulations to the students who won prizes throughout the 
drive, and to Derrick who won the prize of being Principal for the 

day.  Derrick did a great job taking care of the school while he was 
in charge.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Wellbeing Meeting 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

We recently held a 
Wellbeing Team Meeting, 
where teachers, students 

and parents came 
together to talk about 
how we can support a 
school culture that is 

warm, welcoming, and 
inclusive for all. 

 
We also reviewed school 
climate data from YRDSB 

students survey that 
students in grade 5-8 

participated in last year. 
This is ongoing work that 
staff are participating in 

during different team 
meetings. 

 
Families are encouraged 

to view the YRDSB results 
found on the boards 

website.  Follow the link 
below to access the 

infographics. 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/AboutUs/Departments/Research/Documents/SD-2017-Climate-Surveys-Highlights.pdf


Kindergarten Registration to Commence January 19, 2018 

 
Kindergarten registration will commence on January 19, 2018 for the 2018-

19 school year. Registration forms are available on YRDSB’s website: 
www.yrdsb.ca. Children who turn four or five years old during 2018, live 

within the school boundary and whose parents are public school tax 
supporters will be eligible to register for kindergarten.  

 
A kindergarten information session for parents is being planned for this 

spring.  
 

Please call the school for information regarding the documentation 
needed for registration at Richmond Rose. 

   

SAVE THE DATE 

Check out the google calendar on our website for more information….. 
 

 Dec 14th School Council Movie Night 
 Dec 25th – Jan 5th Winter Break – NO SCHOOL 
 Jan 15th – School Council Meeting 

 Jan 19th – Kindergarten Registration  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Richmond Rose – TOUCHSTONE 
At Richmond Rose, we take responsibility for our work, words and actions.  

We put in our best efforts, enjoy our successes, and learn from our mistakes.  

We embrace each other's differences and care for each other's feelings.  

We think before we speak and use words that are appropriate for school.  

Our community is a safe community; a place where we treat people with kindness, respect and dignity.  

No one is afraid at our school.  

At Richmond Rose, we are free to succeed! 

 

 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/
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